Dear parent/guardian,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are all very excited to be welcoming back the rest of the children from next Monday 15th March. We cannot wait to see them all again and take the next step in returning to normality. I’m sure the children will be looking forward to seeing their friends and enjoying the rest of the year back at school.
Arrangements for next week’s return to school are similar to those at school before Christmas. In order to help us can pupils be accompanied by one adult only. Please make sure you stick to your allocated drop off and pick up times as this is crucial for traffic management and social distancing. If you are late please report to the main reception and staff will direct you to where you need to go. Buses will be running as normal. 
School lunches will be available as usual from Monday. Breakfast club will also be running starting at 8:40am for those who need it. 
For the next two weeks please do not worry about full school uniform. We appreciate that some children may have grown out of their school clothes and there has been no chance to get new ones. Please make sure that if not in uniform children wear warm, comfortable, appropriate clothes and footwear for indoor and outdoor learning. Please note that classroom windows are required to be open for ventilation.
When you arrive at school please follow the signs and one way system. Make sure you keep social distance and wear a mask whilst on school premises unless you have an exemption. Please make sure you keep your children with you at all times to help them stick to these rules too.
	Class
	Time
	Entrance

	Mrs Osborn
	9:00 - 3:10
	FP yard behind kitchen

	Mrs Adkins Year 2/3
	9:00 - 3:15
	Class fire door

	Mrs Porter
	9:05 – 3:20
	Class fire door

	Mr Donovan
	9:10 – 3:25
	Class fire door



Please remember not to send in your child if they are exhibiting any symptoms of the COVID-19 disease and that if any pupils develop symptoms during the day, parents/carers will be contacted and expected to pick up their child immediately. We need to be aware that the risk of spreading COVID-19 cannot be totally mitigated and there are regular Welsh Government updates available to everyone.
Please make sure your child brings in their Wise Owl book with them when they return to share the wonderful work they have been doing with you through lockdown.
Music with Mrs Gibbs will start again on Tuesday 16th March. Please make sure the children bring their instruments.
As always, if you have any questions please be in touch.  
We are really looking forward to seeing the children and catching up with your news.
Kind regards
Mr Jenkins

 
